
Subject: Thank you Green Ribbon Council Member!
From: Elena Stern <elena.stern@lacity.org>
Date: 12/20/2017 10:27 AM
To: Hilary Norton <hnorton@tpgre.com>

Please see the attached note from Enrique Zaldivar, Director and General
Manager of LASAN.

Happy Holidays!

--
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Elena Stern
Senior Public Information Director
Department of Public Works
City of Los Angeles
(213) 978-0315 
(213) 454-6875 cell
Elena.Stern@lacity.org
www.lacity.org

Attachments:

GRC Thank you letter .pdf 120 KB

Thank you Green Ribbon Council Member!

1 of 1 04/07/2018 11:18 AM


